
Members of the Education Committee, 
We are Brad and Tracy Boyle and our four children attend JP2 
Catholic schools in Fargo ND.  
We support ND 1532 because school choice is important to us. 
While the public schools provide quality education, we opted to 
attend the Catholic Schools Network because smaller school 
environment fits our children’s needs. 
About a year ago, a family with six children chose to 
discontinue sending their children to JP2 schools due to the 
cost. They instead chose to home school their children. With 
ND 1532, this family would have been able to continue to send 
their children to JP2 schools. 
We value the choice to make the right decision for our children 
and would appreciate your vote in favor of ND  1532. 
Thank you for your service to the State of North Dakota and for 
your time on ND 1532. 
 
Brad and Tracy Boyle 


